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Dear Parents and Carers, 
The end of the Spring term! A term which I am sure the 
children will remember for the snow days! 
It has been a busy term. There have been many events 
which we have been involved in and many diverse 
activities the children have taken part in to enrich their 
education. 
We are increasing opportunities for Performing Arts at 
St Mary’s for all children. This term we have taken part 
in Songfest at the Hall for Cornwall, St Piran’s Day 
concert, Pre School performed ‘We are going on a bear 
Hunt’, Year 5 performed their Geevor Mining Dance 
and this week Year 4 performed Carmen rehearsed by 
Mrs Hall. The children have really enjoyed these 
opportunities and it is good to see the children’s 
confidence grow from participating in these 
performances. 
We have also had a good term for sport and the 
response to Sports Relief was truly amazing! Overall we 
have raised £1,565 for Sports Relief. Thank you for your 
support with this. 
Next term, we have residential trips organised for Years 
4, 5, and 6 and we are planning a sleepover at school 
for Year 3.  
Finally we had our termly awards assembly yesterday, 
please see overleaf for details of Perseverance, 
Creativity, Service, Most Improved Writer, Master of 
Arts Awards and Musician of the Month Awards. 
Thank you for your continuing support and I hope you 
have good Easter break. 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 16th April. 
Hilary Tyreman  

  

Stars of the week ending 16th March  
Reception     All of Reception Class  
Class 1   Oliver 
Class 2   Bjorn 
Class 3   Lily Eve 
Class 4   Rose 
Class 5   Jordan 
Class 6   Julia 
Golden Tokens week ending 16th March  
Reception    Ella  
Class 1   Alfred 
Class 2   Reuben      
Class 3  Summer 
Class 4   Rosa 
Class 5   Bea 
Class 6   Martha          
Stars of the week ending 23rd March 
Reception    Tegan   
Class 1  Violet  
Class 2   Bre 
Class 3  Chloe  
Class 4   Jemima & Finley 
Class 5   Emily 
Class 6   Jack 
Golden Tokens week ending 23rd March   
Reception   Isabelle 
Class 1  Isabella 
Class 2   Oliver 
Class 3  Zoe 
Class 4   Lucy 
Class 5  Hayden  
Class 6  Marcus 
 
Golden Token Awards ending 29th March  
Reception Tegan 
Class 1  Morgan  
Class 2  Reuben 
Class 3  Jayden 
Class 4   - 
Class 5  Hayden  
Class 6   -  

 

Please make sure your child does not bring any food containing nuts into school. We have 2 children with serious nut 
allergies! Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary  
Monday 16th April – Summer Term begins 
Tuesday 8th May – 3:30pm  Carnyorth Meeting for 
class 4 parent and carers 
Monday 14th May – SATS week for year 6. 
Wednesday 23rd May – Friday 25th May – Carnyorth 
Residential  
Friday 25th May –FOSMs Non-uniform day  
Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June Half term 
Monday 4th June – INSET Day 
Tuesday 5th June –School begins for 2nd half of 
term. 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Creativity Awards  
Reception  James   
Class 1   Daniel 
Class 2   Loveday 
Class 3   William 
Class 4   Rosa 
Class 5   Eve and Ida 
Class 6    Alec 
 
 

Perseverance Awards 
Reception  Eliza 
Class 1   Cory 
Class 2   Blake 
Class 3   Jayden and Adam 
Class 4   Delilah 
Class 5   Hayden 
Class 6    Olivia 
 
 

Service Awards 
Class 3   Jemima 
Class 4   Freddie 
Class 5   Sophie 
Class 6   Martha 
 
 

Master of Art Awards 
Reception  Elijah 
Class 1   Daniel 
Class 2   Joanna 
Class 3   Jemima 
Class 4   Raff 
Class 5   Ida 
Class 6    Alec 
 
 

Musician of the Month Awards -Brass players 
Class 4   Praneel and Feddie  
Class 5   Jago and Cameron 

 
Well done to all those children! 

 
 
 

 

 
Class 4’s Fun Playtime  

Following a really informative visit from the 
Humphry Davy School Interact Group, the children 
in Class Four have been inspired to raise money for 

a primary school in Uganda, Africa.  
On Thursday 19th April, they will be holding a  

“Fun Playtime” where children across the school 
will be able to buy cakes/treats and take part in 

some fun activities for a small donation. 
Class 4 would be very grateful if your child could 

bring in some loose change on this day so that they 
can take part in some fun activities and raise money 

for a great cause at the same time. Many Thanks.   
 

 

Sports Updates 
This term, sport has been hugely successful with 
children across KS2 competing in various events 

outside of school.  
 

This week our KS2 athletics teams competed in 4 
core athletic disciplines at Penwith College. Our 

year 3, 5 and 6 teams came in the top 5, out of 12 
schools, with our year 4 team winning their event 

and qualifying for the county championship in June.  
 

Next term, our year 5/6 indoor athletics team, 
cycling team and biathlon competitors will be 

competing at the school spring games with other 
regional winners from around the county. 

We would like to wish them good luck! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Meals 
There is a new menu for the Summer term from 

Chartwells. Please see our website for details and 
also notices in schools. 

Please remember that meals MUST be paid for in 
advance. Office staff from the school should not be 

chasing for unpaid meals.  
Think of it as being in a restaurant!  
Thank you for your support in this. 

 
 

Ten Pieces concert at the Hall for Cornwall 
On Thursday 22nd March class 3 went to the Hall for 

Cornwall to the Primary Ren Pieces prom. 
The children learnt about the music and listened to 

Cornwall Youth Orchestra perform. 
Jemima in class 3 said, ‘I really enjoyed the prom at 
the Hall for Cornwall. It was great fun learning the 

songs and interacting with the musicians.’  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Penlee Cluster Summer Holiday Club 2018 
 
Once again for the sixth successive year there will 
be a summer holiday club for children in Years 1 – 
6.  This will run from 30th July to 31st August. 
 
More details will be available after the Easter 
holiday and booking forms will be sent home with 
your child. 

 
 


